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QUESTION 012 

Referring to PG&E’s rebuttal testimony, page 4-4, lines 4-16: Does PG&E agree that 
actual PCIA resource costs and benefits could have been higher or lower than 
forecasted costs and benefits? And does PG&E agree that bundled customers would 
have benefitted when the actual above market costs were less than the forecasted 
above market costs? If not, please explain. 

ANSWER 012 
Yes, actual PCIA resources costs and benefits used to set the PCIA rate could have 
been higher or lower than forecasted costs and benefits.  
PG&E agrees that if the actual total portfolio indifference calculation above-market costs 
used to set the PCIA rate were lower (less) than the forecast, this result would have 
benefited bundled customers since their generation rates would have been higher had 
departing load paid a lower PCIA rate, all else being equal.   
The counterpoint is also true - if the actual total portfolio indifference calculation above-
market costs used to set the PCIA rate were higher than forecast, this result would have 
hurt bundled customers since their generation rates would have been lower had 
departing load paid a higher PCIA rate, all else being equal.  
 

 




